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February 3, 2023 

 

 

Mayberry has no comments related to: Filing 3_Plat Drawings Comment Response Letter.  All 

comments from EPC submittal-2 review of the final plat have been addressed and incorporated 

into the revised plans. 

 

Please contact Scott Souders at 719-922-2181 if there are any questions. 

 

Thank you. 


